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February 23, 2012

Materials Licensing Branch

Attention: Sara Forster

Mail Control Number 576726

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 111
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Reference: Control number 317354
License number 13-32087-01
Docket number 030-34812

On January 10, 2012, the undersigned sent a letter to inform the Commission that Clarian Arett
Health Systems, Inc. has changed its name to Indiana University Health Amett, Inc. This name
change took place in 2011. In response to a phone call received yesterday, this letter is written
to clarify that this name change does not involve any transfer of control. The two names refer to
the same organization. The new name is essentially a re-branding to capture the prestige of
Indiana University, the only Medical School in the state and a constituent element of what is

- now named Indiana University Health and was formerly named Clarian Health.

Any questions concerning these matters should be directed to Phil H. Dittmer, Radiation Safety
Officer at pdittmer@iupui.edu, 765-448-7534, Cell 765-894-5802.

Sincerely,

et WU

Phil H. Dittmer, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer, Indiana University Health Arnett
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Facsimile originating from: Indiana University Health
‘Radiation Oncology
420 N 26" Street
Lafayette, IN 47904
765.448.7559 (phone)
765.448.7694 (fax)

Forsfrer
pber 876720

Please deliver to: S a Fa

Marl Contrel N
FAXNumber: o 35 ~5/§ — (678

From: Phil B. DifFmer

Department: T 'p) pHeatth Acne Tt ,_," Cancer Cpve

Date: 22 Februe \ftj ‘2'{9‘ 12
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Confidentiality Notice
Healtheare Information is personal and sansitive information related to a person’s healthcare. Tt is being faxed to you after
appropriate authorization from the patient/member or under eircumstances that don’t require patient authorization. You, the
recipient, are obligated to maintain it in a safe, secure and confidential manner, Re-disclosure without additional patient
consent is prohibited, except ag permitted by law. Unauthorized re-disclosure or failure to maintain confidentiality could
subject you to penalties described in federal and state law. If you are not the intended recipicat, you are hereby notified that
any disclosurs, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in relisnce upon the contents of this telecopied information is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this facsimile in error, please immediately notify us by telephone at the number
listed above to arrange the return or the destruction of the original documents.
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